THE UNIVERSITY OF AKRON

January 14, 2020

TO: Ruth Nine-Duff, Chair, University Council
FROM: Gary L. Miller, President

SUBJECT: Ad Hoc Awards Committee

| received the UC proposal for a change in UC Bylaw H(3) on December 10, 2019. | support the
Council’s recommendation.

Thank you for your great leadership!

cc: Joseph Urgo, Interim Provost
Kim Havercamp, Manager of Strategic Initiatives, OAA
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